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PRIMARY SCHOOL

Success for today, prepared for tomorrow

29™ November 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

We will be having "Wear a Christmas Jumper Day" on Wednesday, 7" December
which is also the day of our school Christmas lunch.

Children can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper instead of their
Bonneville jumper, with a £1 donation for charity. This year the charity being

supported is "Save the Children”.

Thank you for your support

Miss Auton
KS1 Senior Teacher
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